
July 11, 2017 

 

 

Ms. Saundra K. Spencer 

1230 Goetz Blvd. 

Joplin, Missouri 64801 

 

Dear Ms. Spencer: 

 

Thank you for coming to Washington and providing your testimony under oath on June 5, 1997.  As 

promised, we are sending you the original transcript of your deposition for your review, along with a 

postage-paid, pre-addressed envelope for its return to the ARRB. 

 

Please read the transcript and make any corrections you wish (i.e., line-outs, additions, or any other 

corrections you feel are necessary) with an ink pen.  We ask that you then sign page 64 in the 

presence of a Notary Public, and return the corrected, signed original copy of the transcript to us in 

the envelope provided.  Once we receive the corrected, notarized original transcript back from you 

we will have a corrected transcript printed by the Miller Reporting Company and will send you a free 

photocopy of the corrected transcript, as promised. 

 

Both the original (corrected) transcript signed by you, and the printed corrected version will be placed 

in the official record at the JFK Collection at the National Archives in College Park at the conclusion 

of ARRB’s tenure. 

 

Thank you, again, for coming to Washington to provide testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Douglas P. Horne 

Chief Analyst for Military Records 

 

Enclosure 

 

 



 

 


